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Portland Partner Discusses Updating Your Company’s Social
Media Policy

Publication

12.06.22


In a bylined article published in New Orleans City Business, Stephen Scott provides important

considerations for employers as they address their workplace social media policies. He suggests

that the new year is a good time to update the company’s social media policy, and he describes steps

employers can take to strike the right balance with their social media policies while mitigating the

risk of unwelcome exposure. 

To read the article, visit New Orleans City Business. He also shares his insight in this article

with Michigan Lawyers Weekly.
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